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Mississippi Power and Light Company
Attn: N. L. Stampley

Vice President of Production
Post Office Box 1640
Jackson, MS 39205

Gentlemen: -

Thank you for your letter of February 5, 1980, providing an interim response
to the item of noncompliance concerning activities under NRC Construction
Permit No. CPPR-118 brought to your attention in our letter of January 10, 1980.
It is our understanding that a final response will be provided to NRC by
April 5, 1980. 12 will examine corrective actions and plans during subsequent
inspections.

We appreciate your cooperation with us.

Sincerely,

/
Jack C. Bryant, Acting Chief
Reactor Construction and Engineering

Support Branch

cc: C. K. McCoy
Plant Manager
Post Office Box 756
Port Gibson, MS 39150
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